
Kingsway High and Preparatory School 
10-12 Osbourne Road, Kingston 10 

Telephone:  (876) 968-9179, (876) 968-5225   Fax:  (876) 908-2050 

Email:  kingswayhighandprep@gmail.com or kingswayhigh@cwjamaica.com 

 
May 11, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Kingsway Preparatory School uses this medium to share with you, our stakeholders, critical information in 

relation to the upcoming Examinations and other matters. 

 

➢ Face To Face Classes 

As discussed in the meeting held on Thursday, May 6, 2021, Grade 6 students will resume face to face 

classes on Friday, May 13, 2021.  Please take note of the following examination dates: 

- The administration of Mock Examination - Ability Test will be done on May 17-19 2021.  

- Face to Face Classes  will also be held  25, 2021   

- National Assessment will be on May 26, 2021  

- End of Year Examinations will be administered from June 14 – 22, 2021. 

 

All Covid Protocols will be enforced and maintained during face to face classes.  Students are being 

reminded that they must have their Sanitation Kit which must include the following: 

✓ 2 masks 

✓ Hand sanitizer 

✓ Tissue/wipes 

Please review the Schools Covid Protocols, on the school website www.kingway.edu.com. 

 

➢ Grade 4 & 5 PEP Examinations will be held on the following dates: 

• Grade 4 - June 29 & 30, 2021 

• Grade 5 - June 15 & 16, 2021 

 

➢ Graduation 

The Proposed dates for Virtual Graduation Activities are as follows: 

• Kindergarten 3 and Grade 6 – Thursday, July 8, 2021. 

• Pre-recording will be done on Thursday, July 1, 2021 

• The tentative cost is $12,000 per student. 

 

➢ Week of Prayer  

Week of Prayer will be held from May 17 – 21, 2021, under the theme:  “Let’s Go Together!”  The 

Speaker will be Pastor Brian Shaw, Youth  Ministries Director, East Jamaica  Conference of 

Seventh-day Adventist. 

➢ The Kingsway Alumni Association Scholarship Awards and Rededication Service for the Information 

Technology Laboratory will be held on Thursday, May 27, 2021. 

Let us pray for our students as we celebrate Child Month and as they sit their examination during these trying 

times, that God will grant them success. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

………………………………. 

Alethia Williams (Mrs.) 

Principal 
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